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Newsletter Spring 2017

Congratulations 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would just like to say well done to all the hard work by all the kids of Dynamic that has been seen this term. WELL DONE !! We are very proud of you and it's such a delight to get to work with you. You have done so much in such a short amount time and we have seen so much improvement. WHOOP WHOOP! 

Dates for your diary 
Important dates that are very exciting !!!
We return on the 29th April after the Easter holidays 
(no classes on the 15th and the 22nd APRIL)
6th May – all costumes to be brought in for the show 
3rd June – rehearsal at the Barn Theatre, Southwick (arrive at normal time for your class) 
9th June – older children's rehearsal at the Barn Theatre
10th June – SHOW DAY 

Fees
Due to so many late fee payments and outstanding fee payments, all classes must be paid for at the beginning of each Half Term unless otherwise arranged. Absences are charged as normal unless notified at the beginning of the term as this keeps your place at the school and makes sure staff and hall hire can be paid for.
Prompt payments ensures that expenses like theatres and workshops for your children can be arranged as these have to be booked and paid for months in advance.
We are all friendly and understanding, so if there are issues regarding payment please feel free to approach us at any time. THANKYOU for your understanding and continued support. 

New Classes !!!!
Exciting news we have new classes coming after the Easter holidays !!!!! 
ADULT FITNESS – 12.15 – 1pm 
Each class will be a different theme including: ballet fitness, circuit training, aerobics and many more. All classes are taken by qualified personal trainers who are eager to work with you to reach your goal in a fun motivating way.
FILM AND MEDIA  2pm-3pm 
This class will give children the chance to learn how to make movies, music videos, photography, animation, editing, script writing, directing and acting for tv. It will also include the theory behind the camera and techniques giving the children a chance to see both sides of the acting world.

Costume Reminder 
Now for the exciting news - costumes are well underway but we still need your help!
Please see below items we really need !!!
White T shirts 
Black hoodies 
Hippie style clothing 
White, cream short sleeved cotton blouses sizes 6-8 
We are so thankful for all your help 😊

The Show
We are halfway though our rehearsal period for the show and it already looks amazing we're very excited. 
As the show is for charity we really are thankful for all the support we have received and I would like to personally thank all of you for the commitment.

Many thanks Megan and the team of Dynamic 
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